
Message 

From: BURDON, Wendy [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDI BOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPI ENTS/CN=3FE69707DD464C369A5C7AC264B4FBBB-WBU RDON] 

Sent: 27/04/2020 14:20:50 
To: MATH IAS-JACKSON, Dawn [dawn.mathias-jackson@education.gov.uk] 
Subject: FW: Duchess of York - DMJ 2 OF 4 
Attachments: Fwd_ Surgical Gown.eml.msg.msg 

Sorry It's 4 not 3! 

From: Max Cairnduff <max.cairnduff@cabinetoffice.gov.uk> 
Sent: 26 April 2020 16:20 
To: BURDON, Wendy <Wendy.BURDON@education.gov.uk>; Covid PPE Priority Appraisals Mailbox <covid-ppe-priority-
appraisals@cabinetoffice.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fwd: Duchess of York - DMJ 2 OF 4 

Duchess of York attachment. 

From; NR dhsc.gov.uk>
Date: Fri, 24 Apr 2020 at 18:42 
Subject: RE: Duchess of York 
To: Max Cairnduff <max.cairnduff@cabinetoffice.gov.uk>, Chris Hall <chris.hall@cabinetoffice.gov.uk>

Hi Max, Chris, 

As John mentioned, the Duchess of York has been in contact with Lord Deighton to try and help source PPE. She has 
some contacts who have access to PPE in China and wants to be able to get these through the system. Attached is an 
email from Bobby Zhou who is from a prominent Chinese family and can apparently help source PPE. Would you be able 
to look into this and let me know if there's anything positive we can feed back to the Duchess? 

Apologies for the slightly strange request! 

Many thanks, 

NR 

NR 

Private Secretary to Lord Deighton 

E -NR -'- dhsc.goy.uk 

1NQ000565162_0001 


